
History 

The Victorian Age 

 
George IV, Coronation of 

Queen Victoria, Victo-
ria’s reign, life in 1900, 

political and social      
reform, The Great Re-

form Act. 

Science 

Meteorology 

 
Weather and climate, 

clouds, the atmosphere, 
how the sun and earth heat 
the atmosphere, air move-
ment, wind direction, cold 

and warm fronts,          
forecasting the weather. 

 

Maths 

Decimals 

Converting Units 

Volume 

 

P.E. 

Rudd—Swimming 

Myhill— Tennis 

 

English 

Historical Narrative 
 

Street Child – Berlie 
Doherty 

 
Creative Writing Unit 

 

 

 

French 
Rigolo 2 – Chez Moi  

 
Name rooms in the house, 

describe rooms in the 
house, say what people do 
at home and in which room. 

P.S.H.E. 

Changing Me 

I am aware of my self-image. I 

can describe how boys’ and 

girls’ bodies change during 

puberty. I understand that sex-

ual intercourse can lead to 

conception. I can identify what 

I am looking forward to about 

becoming a teenager and un-

derstand this brings growing 

responsibilities.  

R.E. - Christianity 
Beliefs and Practices 

 
Philosophy Lens 

 
Know how Christians 
show commitment to God. 
Know the 10 command-
ments, the Lords’ prayer, 
examples of how to “Love 
thy Neighbour”. Know 
about the Christian work 
of Mother Theresa and 
Martin Luther King. 

 

Year 5 - What your child will be learning about in Summer 2nd 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are very much looking forward to another wonderful half term of learning in Year 5.  

Our history topic about The Victorian Age will be a continuation of all the learning car-

ried out last half term about the Industrial Revolution.  The children will be exploring 

printing techniques in art and learning about the earth’s atmosphere and how we experi-

ence different kinds of weather.  We will be deepening our learning about Christianity 

and how the ten commandments have an impact on the lives of Christians and a local 

field study will be carried out in geography as the children become geographers.   We 

are all looking forward to our final half term in Year 5.   

Best wishes, Miss Rudd and Mr Myhill 

Computing  
 

E-Safety 
 

Online Relationships 
(PSHE) 

 
Technology - specific 

forms of communication 
People on line who may 

want to cause harm 
Online communities 

Getting help and 
supporting others. 

 
 

Art & DT 
Prints and Print Making 
Understand printmaking is 

an indirect art form 
Benefits of print making 

Various print making tech-
niques 

Recognise the products of 
printmaking. 

Geography 
Local Study 

 
Where we live, prepara-

tion for field work, desktop 
field work, field work, 

charts and graphs of data, 
conclusions and reports of 

field work. 


